
 

 
 
 
 
 

Monday 19th November 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reception Christmas Performance 
 
With Christmas fast approaching it is time to start organising our plays. 
 
This year the Reception classes will be performing the Christmas Alphabet.  The 
performance will be on Thursday 13th December 2018 at 2pm.  We do have maximum 
numbers that we are allowed to accommodate in the hall so we are limiting tickets to two per 
family.  The tickets cost £1 each.  We would like all ticket request letters in by Thursday 29th 
November to allow us to issue tickets and if there are any spare tickets we will draw names 
out of a hat.  All tickets will then be given out on Monday 3rd December, to give parents time 
to organise time off. 
 
We are also holding a raffle and tickets will be on sale at the office from 3rd December. 
Tickets are £1.00 per strip and the winning tickets will be drawn at the last Key Stage 1 
performance on the 18th – all winning numbers will be published on the noticeboard.  We 
have some great prizes including: a Portrait Experience with Saul Isaac worth £250.00, gift 
vouchers for the Circle Eatery, a cut and blow dry at Shapers, lunch for 2 at the Wheatsheaf, 
6 months gym membership at Bingham Leisure Centre, a professional spray tan with Wilde 
About Tan (Bingham) and hopefully many more prizes yet to be confirmed. If you work for a 
local business that would be willing to donate a prize then please let us know as this is a 
great opportunity to raise funds for resources which we would not otherwise be able to 
provide.  
 
 
 

 
Reception Christmas Performance  
 
Child’s name: ______________________  Class: ________________ 
 
Please indicate the number of tickets you require _____  (maximum of 2) and enclose the 
correct money in a sealed envelope. 
 
I wish to go in the ballot for extra tickets for the performance:  Yes/No 


